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District 14-K Communicating with Our Members

The artistry of four
children especially caught
the eye of a panel of
judges and they were
picked as this year's win-
ners in the District 14-K
Peace Poster contest.

Taking first place was
a poster drawn by Janyi
Drayton, 12, of Easton, a
7th grade student of

Wilson Area Intermediate
School. With a heart in
hands, and national flags,
it was submitted to the
Wilson Boro Lions Club.
The message with it:
“Have patience and be
kind. Everyone deserves
respect; be the person you
would hope to
encounter.”

In second place is one
of a dove, people and the
U.S. flag drawn by Chloe
Landis, 11, of Macungie, a
6th grade student in Eyer
Middle School. The poster
was submitted to the
Emmaus Lions Club and
had this message: “Be
kind no matter how much

Continued on Page 4

Childhood Cancer Subject of
Talk at 2nd Cabinet Meeting

At the second Cabinet
Meeting of District 14-K
for Lions Year 2018-19,
held at the Brass Rail
restaurant in  Allentown,
on Saturday, Nov. 10, the
guest speaker was Doug
Sheriff from the Angel 34
Foundation, based in
Bushkill Township,
Northampton County.

Angel 34 provides
service, support and hope
for those battling child-
hood cancers. Sheriff told
the Lions that 100,000 chil-
dren around the world die
each year from the disease.
Their daughter, Nicole,
was one of those stricken. 

Even though she was
ill, Nicole always helped
out, Sheriff said, but she
died at age 14. She would
have been 29 now.

He said they work very
closely to the hospitals,
which have pediatric hos-
pices. They offer programs
for the family as their child
goes through 2-1/2 to 3-
1/2 years of treatments.

The Sheriffs are presi-
dent and vice president of
Angel 34, a name they
picked for it as the number
34 coincidentally kept
coming up.  They plan on
moving the program to
different counties, feeling
it is their job to educate the
people about childhood
cancer and to raise money
to carry on their work. 

Mr. and Mrs. Sheriff
will give a seminar on
Angel 34 at the April 27,
2019  District 14-K conven-
tion. 

Cabinet Meeting Notes
• Global Leadership

Team leader PDG Fred
Folland announced that a
2nd VDG is needed for this
year and 1st and 2nd VDG
candidates are needed for
2019-2020. See or call him
if you have questions. “We
don't want to see District 

Continued on Page 3

Four Peace Poster Winners Judged
First place won by  Janyi Drayton, 12, of Easton

Lehigh Township Lions-
Lioness Charter Night

One of the newest
clubs to be formed in
District 14-K is the Lehigh
Township  Lioness-Lions
Club. They will have their
Charter Night on
Thursday, January 10, 2019
at the Northampton
Banquet & Events Center,
Atlas Lounge, on Laubach
Ave. in Northampton.

A family style dinner
will be served at 6:45 p.m.,
consisting of salad,
mashed potatoes, rice,
ham and chicken, corn,
gravy, rolls, with soda, tea
and coffee. 

Everyone is invited.
Reservations must be

made before Friday,
December 28 to Lion Gina
Ditalia at lioness.gina.
ditalia@gmail.com or mail
your reservations to Lion
Jessica Risko at P.O. Box
762, Cherryville, PA 18035.
Checks for $20 per person
are payable to Lehigh
Township Lioness-Lions
Club. When mailing reser-
vation, list your  name(s),
number attending, and
amount of money
enclosed.

As District Governor
Karlene Laub says,
“Together we can reach
beyond our limits.”

Second place won  by Chloe Landis, 11, of Macungie

Speaker Doug Sheriff



Club and District
Officers Meet to
Air Membership

A special  meeting of
Past District Governors,
club presidents, immedi-
ate presidents, and secre-
taries  was held on
Monday, November 5 in
Christ U.C.C. Church at
5050 Airport Road,
Allentown. Fifty-eight
attended to discuss what
they thought about mem-
bership in the Lions clubs
of District 14-K.

District Governor
Karlene Laub and 1st Vice
District Governor-PDG
Donald Kaufman
presided.  Various opin-
ions were offered in
response to a survey ques-
tionnaire the clubs
received earlier.  We are all
part of the district, and at
zone meetings we can
learn what others are
doing.

These special meetings
are an effort to determine
how we can get and keep
new members if we are to
survive as a district.  Since
the start of the year, the
district gained 15 new
members, but 19 were
dropped.           

Another Past District
Governors Advisory
Committee round table
discussion is planned for
February 11 at the same
location.  Everyone is
invited.

PA Lions Sight
Conservation
Eye Research

At their October 26
meeting in Hershey, the
Pa. Lions Sight
Conservation & Eye
Research Foundation, sev-
eral grants were approved:
$25,000 for University of
Pittsburgh; $17,000 and
$21,000 to Wills Eye
Hospital; $24,700 to PSU
Hershey for research.

The year-end report of
contributions was present-
ed. District 14-K contribu-
tions from five clubs
amounted to $1,233.05 and
the District Governors

project of $1,000  totaling
$2,223.05, ranking us 14th
out of 17 districts, said
board member PDG Glen

Santee.  He passed out
new contribution
envelopes. 

1st Vice District Governor
Message

Stock Up For Yourselves

And Give To Your Local Food Bank

The holidays are upon us. Please take the time to
remember what Christmas is about including helping
to make the holiday brighter for others less fortunate
than ourselves.  As Lions, we spend the year serving
others and making their lives a little better and at this
time of the year, there are many opportunities to focus
on the children. There are coat drives, parties, gift pro-
grams, mitten trees, holiday food drives, etc. Make it
priority to help in your community. Smiling faces on
children make the holidays cheerful. 

I continue my trek around Lehigh and
Northampton Counties meeting Lions on a more per-
sonal basis and it has been extremely gratifying. As
PID Gene Speiss stated at our recent State Council
Mtg., “It's Not About Numbers. It's About How Many
People We Can Serve with The Numbers We Do
Have.” This is never more evident than when I work
side-by-side with dedicated Lions, who even with the
smaller clubs, are working very hard for their commu-
nities. In District 14-K it is really about what the clubs
are doing with the members they have. They are learn-
ing to work smarter, not harder to raise funds. I've seen
many examples of this as I move from club to club. I
helped the Alburtis Lions on Halloween at the Alburtis
Community Center as they helped with the fun, food
and games for Halloweeners and their families. The
Palmer Township Lions were very successful at the
Easton Redner's with their White Cane. It was cold, but
a few people made a big difference. I helped
Bethlehem Township make Christmas Gift boxes.
Upper Lehigh made 65 gift boxes of cookies for the
clients at the Northern Lehigh Food Bank. The Bath
Lions Club tried a new event and it was extremely suc-
cessful. One of the new members had the idea for a toy
raffle. They took her advice to try something new and
it worked, so clubs, listen to your new members. 

I attended the second State Council meeting and
brought back information that I shared at the Cabinet
meeting and with the Zone Chairs, so If you haven't
seen the info, please attend your Zone meeting. It's
how we get the information out to all Lions. Speaking
of Zone meetings, Congratulations to Region 2 Zone
B and Zone Chairs Lion Mary Neher and Kathy
Fentermacher for having an excellent Zone meeting
and where all the clubs in the Zone were represent-
ed. The Zone Chairs are working very hard to get
information out to their clubs. Help them out by spon-
soring a Zone meeting when they ask and please take
the information they share back to your clubs.  

I Wish Everyone A Happy and Blessed Holiday
Season. Spend Time with Your Family and Extended
Families and Remember the Reason for The
Season!!!!

Love to My Lions Family,
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Jan. 21

Feb. 1–3

11

12

16
It's a Great Time to be a Lion, Leo and Lioness!
The Lehigh Valley received the first snow storm of

the season on November 15th with unpredicted high
accumulations. Most people traveling on that day will
not soon forget the terrible traffic conditions and delays
created by the storm. Club meetings and zone meetings
were cancelled for that evening. The homeless shelters
around the valley received lots of guests because of the
snow. We should expect the unexpected to happen
again and prepare accordingly. Remember to stock up
on the essentials for yourself and give to your local food
banks and homeless shelters.

The Search Continues  
We are still hoping someone is willing to step up

and become our 1st Vice District Governor for 2019-
2020. In order for a Lion to be eligible and to qualify for
selection as first or second vice district governor, he/she
must:

1. Be an Active Member in good standing of a char-
tered Lions club in good standing in his/her single or
sub-district.

2. Have served or will have served at the time
he/she takes office as first or second vice district gover-
nor:

a. As officer of a Lions club for a full term or major 
portion thereof; and

b. As a member of the district cabinet for a full term
or major portion thereof.

c. None of the above may be accomplished concur-
rently.

If you have any questions concerning your qualifi-
cations - please contact me or District Governor Karlene
Laub. We will be glad to answer any of your questions.

We need your help to identify new District leader-
ship for the coming years. While the clubs are the most
essential part of our Lions organization, our Districts
are the glue that holds our clubs together. Districts are
those groups that provide assistance to the clubs and
ideas for the clubs. It is the Districts that help the clubs
work together so that there can be a focused effort to
serve. Each District is so important to the work of Lions
Clubs International. For 100 years, LCI depended on the
District Governor, and now we depend on the District
Governor Team to get the LCI President's message to
each Lion. Today, in this changing world, it is more
important than ever that each of our Lions be the most
knowledgeable and the best prepared to serve. Please
consider volunteering to serve your District today.

` In Lionism,

1st VDG Don Kaufman

Charitable Enterprises Mtg. 

State Council Mtg. #3 
Grand Hotel, Altoona

PDG's Round Table

Executive Committee Mtg

Cabinet Mtg. #3 - Reg. 1

Family owned and operated for over 100 years.

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

A Full Service Funeral Home, Offering

Affordable, Traditional & Cremation

Services to Families of all Faiths.

John H. Simons, Supervisor

Frances Bensing, Funeral Director

2165 Community Drive

(Route 946 Moorestown)

Bath, PA 18014

610-759-3901
www.bensingfuneralhome.com

610-759-3901

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

ON-SITE
CREMATIONS



Cabinet
Meeting
Continued from Page 1

14-K merged with another
district,” he said.  He also
announced a leadership
and orientation seminar
for this Saturday, Dec. 1 at
Asbury Methodist Church,
1533 Springhouse Rd.,
Allentown. All club lead-
ers and new members
were invited. 

• Global Membership
Team leader PCC Karen
Brady said, “Membership
growth is the responsibili-
ty of every Lion. What are
you doing? Are you asking
others to join Lions? Are
you promoting service
projects to attract new
members? Does your club
even do service proj-
ects?…Tell everyone who
will listen about the organ-
izations that your club and
Lions in general support.”

• Global Service Team
leader PDG Marsha
Johnston suggested these
services: hygiene packets
for the homeless, activity
packets for pediatric
patients  and nursing
homes, Christmas cards
for service men and
women, collecting recy-
cling plastic bags that can
be converted to park
benches, and plastic bags
crocheted with yarn to
make mats for the home-
less. 

• In DG Karlene
Laub's report, she said that
secretaries can make
changes to MyLCI on club
activities;  clubs need to
advertise in newsletters,
cable services, signs, and
Facebook; clubs must des-
ignate a GST person; the
state office is preparing a
fundraiser/service data-
base for the clubs to see
what others are doing;
drop members only for
non-payment of dues;  get
people to do service; and
“It's not about numbers.
It's about how many peo-
ple we can serve with the
numbers we have,” but
our goal this year should
be four new members in
each club.

• It was reported that
five clubs (Emmaus,
Lower Lehigh,
Mountainville,  Plainfield
Twsp., Saucon Valley) and
District  14-K donated
$2,233.05 to the Pa. Lions
Sight Conservation & Eye
Research Foundation last
year, with the total for all
districts $96,686.73. 

• A survey of clubs  on
service was responded by

25 out of 36 clubs on their
current fundraisers; if they
need to be updated,
improved or suspended;
recent community assess-
ment; if their service proj-
ect addresses community
needs, and what district
help was received.

• All the zone chair-
persons listed their mem-
bership numbers, static,
gained, or lost and female
members from July 31 to
October 31; and all the
activities held or planned
by the clubs.   Region 1,
Zone A - 132 -129 - 0;
Region 1, Zone B - 81 - 78 -
30;  Region 1, Zone C - 213
- 219; Region 2, Zone A -
110 - 108 - 12; Region 2,
Zone B - 98 - 95 - 25 ;
Region 3, Zone A, 123 -
122; Region 3, Zone B - 121
- 119 - 33. Women member-
ship is at 30.74%.   It was
announced that 100% of
the clubs are now report-
ing their activities.

• PDG Dennis Butz
reported that the Lions
Beacon Lodge had a suc-

cessful year with 390
campers (55 children and
335 adults). Our district
had 13 campers, 10 adults
and 3 children.  In 2019,
the camping season will be
from June 1 to August 11.
The 2019 Leo Rally there
will be on April 26-29.
Thanks was expressed for
all who contributed to the
Wish List.  PDG Butz is
planning a District 14-K
Work Weekend for April
12-14, with free food and
lodging for a little elbow
grease to get the camp
ready for the new season. 

• The District Bowl-A-
Thon in 2019 will be on St.
Patrick's Day, March 17,
with Lion Debbie
Lillegard in charge at the
Jordan  Lanes and Lion
Diana Toolan in charge at
the Hampton Lanes.   A
profit of $1,276.37 was
realized from the 2018
event. 

• PDG Tom Dieter
reported that the April 27,
2019 convention at the
Holiday Inn will include

Continued on Page 4
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LIONS CLUBS

ACTIVITIES
(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a
month prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor.

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are
wanted for Tattle Tailer.

REGION I
ALBURTIS - Sold 56 ham and cheese sandwiches as a project. . . . Donated
$500 to CVL needs . . .Transported over 100 lbs. of Zion Lehigh Church's
food to St. Paul's UCC Trexlertown food pantry.

ALTON PARK - Having nutroll sale with profits going to CVL. . . .Planning
annual Operation Santa Claus.

EMMAUS - Assisted Emmaus Lions/Lioness Club in their apple dumpling
fundraiser. . . .21 club members, 8 Leos, 3 other Lions and DG Karlene Laub
made,packaged and sold clam chowder. . . .3 members attended CVL needs
breakfast and brought our donation of $8,000 . . .Members collected eye-
glasses. 

EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS -  Apple dumpling sale held on Oct. 7 and  8. 

KUHNSVILLE AREA - Donated $100 each to Cetronia Ambulance, Upper
Macungie Police, and Lions Camp Kirby; $200 to Leader Dog. . . Making
arrangements for Christmas party for the sight and hearing impaired on Dec.
8.

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP - Continuing free eye care exams and calendar project
in 2019. 

LEHIGH VALLY SATURDAY A.M. -   Club  held  another White Cane collec-
tion at Redner's Market and raised $450; also sold 75 candy bars, and gave
out coloring books from Center for Vision Loss to children and brochures on
blind diseases and diabetes.  . . .Received  7 braille Harry Potter books  from
a shopper for blind children  

LOWER LEHIGH -  Aluminum, food bank donations and eyeglass collections
continue. . . .Dining event at Anthony's Coal  Fired Pizza on Nov. 5, with 20%
of proceeds to club. . . Macungie Halloween parade and Fun Run held on
Oct. 27, with DG Karlene Laub joining us as a judge. . . Donated $162.75 to
Four Diamonds. . . Will give grocery gift cards to needy families for
Thanksgiving and Christmas. 

MOUNTAINVILLE -   No October report.

ONTELAUNEE - Joining Slatedale-Emeral Lions Club.

SLATEDALE-EMERALD AREA -  Provided transportation to doctor appoint-
ments for three persons on three  occasions . .Loaned medical equipment to
needy persons. . . . Donated $398 to historical society. . . .even members
attended District Rally. . .Club donated $2,000 for CVL needs. . . .$550 to
local church for Christmas party. . .Made second of four $250 payments of
scholarship ,to a Northern Lehigh graduate.

SLATINGTON - Approved  $100 donations to Slatington Fire Co. for their
Chinese Auction and to Dream Come True. . . . Club won $20 in duck race
at The Gathering. . . .Setting up for Christmas tree sales.

UPPER LEHIGH -  No October report.  

REGION II
ALLENTOWN CENTER CITY CENTENNIAL - No October report.

BATH - Planning a Toy Basket Raffle on Nov. 17 and 18. DG Karlene Laub
will help on Sunday. . . Planted a tree in cemetery next to church in memory
of a member and will have brass plaque honoring him. . . Will decorate tree
and participate in Dec. 2 Bath Christmas  lighting ceremony. .  .  Will have
Christmas party at Woodstone Golf Club on Dec. 5. 

CATASAUQUA AREA -  Catty Hi Rise bingo with District Governor held on
Oct. 10. . . .Perkins Pie fundraiser for Thanksgiving  planned for Nov. 20. . .
.Holiday meal for the elderly planned at St. Paul's Church on  Dec. 1;
Christmas Shopping Spree for children on Dc. 15. 

COOPERSBURG - No October report

COPLAY - No October report. `

HANOVER TOWNSHIP - No October report

HELLERTOWN - Ongoing can recycling/hoagie sales second Saturday of
every month.   

SAUCON VALLEY - No October report.

UPPER SAUCON - No October report.

WHITEHALL -   Eleven members participated in Whitehall Fall Festival on
Oct. 8. . . .Club paid  $500 to CVL for needs . . . . Had a White Cane Day and
handed out Lions literature. . . On Oct. 22, CVL director trained some mem-
bers on the Spot Vision Screener. 

REGION III
BANGOR - Held a  Rita's ice lid sale. . .Held bake sale for White Cane. . .
One member sold 300 50/50 tickets in 18 days at a local grocery store. . .Two
Leos spoke of Leadership Camp. 

BETHLHEM TOWNSHIP -  Fundraiser at Carrabba's Restaurant will benefit
White Cane. . . .Sold nutroll for Thankgiving. . .Attended MD 14 Fall
Symposium. 

EASTON - We picked up food donated by Wegman's, Wawa, and Weis
Markets  and delivered it to food bank at ProJect of Easton five times . .
.Drove a sight-impaired Easton woman to a meeting in Allentown and back
home. . .Collected used eyeglasses at Walmart once in October.

HECKTOWN-LOWER NAZARETH - No October report. 

MOORE TOWNSHIP - Have recycling bin at municipal building . . .No
October report

NAZARETH - No October report. 

PALMER TOWNSHIP - Displayed  many events for local organizations on
Lions electronic sign. .   

PLAINFIELD TOWNSHIP - Selling American-made brooms and RADA cut-
lery. . . .Put out White Cane collection boxes. . . . Held Yankee Candle book
sale.. 

RICHMOND -.Two Lions volunteered at food pantry. . .Mowing lawn at youth
ball field four times a month. . . One Lion making sleeping mats for the home-
less.  

TATAMY- STOCKERTOWN - Held a successful fundraiser at area  depart-
ment tore. . . .Members drive a friends back and forth to work, feed neigh-
bor's cat, and took part in Crop Walk..

WILSON BOROUGH -  No October report.

LIONESS CLUBS ACTIVITIES

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a month prior
to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor. Mail to: Tattle
Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood's Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014 or E-Mail: tattletail-
er14k@rcn.com. We'll publish as much as space allows.) 

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

FORKS TOWNSHIP – No October report.

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP – Will have Lehigh Township Lioness-Lions Charter
Night on January 10, 2019. (See more info in story)

MOORE TOWNSHIP – Sent a check to Allentown Rescue Mission to pay
for 100 meals for Thanksgivin. . . .Presented a $1,000 check to CVL. . . .
Set aside $500 to a locals family who needs assistance due to the illness
of the father. . . .Had 75 people at our Penny Party. 

NORTHAMPTON AREA – Forming a Lions-Lioness club.



The district convention
committee met on Nov. 26
to continue planning for
the April 27-28, 2019
District 14-K convention in
the Holiday Inn along Rt.
100 & I-78.

Several announce-
ments were made. 

After the opening ses-
sion, there will be four
seminars: 

(1) Angel 39, led by
Doug and Linda Sheriff,
they will discuss the battle
against childhood cancer
with their foundation

(2) Club Presidents
and Vice Presidents, on the
topic, “Your Club and the
New LCI,” led by
International Director
Steve Thornton and
PDG/1st VDG Donald
Kaufman

(3) Social Media and
Marketing Your Club

(4) A Service Activities
round table

It was decided that
voting will take place from

11:30 a.m. to 12:00 Noon. 
Following that will be

the model luncheon,
which will include the
I.D.'s address; the Melvin
Jones Fellow presenta-
tions; awarding Peace
Poster prizes, raffle draw-
ing prizes, and basket win-
ners.   The meal will
include a choice of
Chicken Marsala,
Vegetable Pasta with no
meat, Meat Lasagna, and
Pasta with Vegetables.
(All clubs are asked to
donate a basket for the
basket raffle.)

The hospitality room
will be open after the
luncheon.

Eyeglasses will be col-
lected only from 10 a.m. to
12 Noon.

As previously noted,
there will be no Saturday
evening banquet this year.

The necrology service
on Sunday morning at 9:00
a.m. will begin with a buf-
fet breakfast and then the

deceased members from
2018 will be remembered
and a local pastor will
bring the message.

Registration form will
be duplicated by club sec-
retaries and the responses
will go to PDG Linwood
Gehris, 6357 Pinecrest
Lane, Macungie, PA 18062-
9373.  The only charges
will be for the meals, the
same as in 2018.

The next convention
committee meeting will be
on Monday, January 28,
2019 at 7:00 p.m. in Christ
UCC Church, 5050 Airport
Road, Allentown. 

Cabinet
Meeting
Continued from Page 3

new and exciting seminars;
a luncheon of a hot, plated
meal with no increase in
prices, including a I.D.
keynote speaker, Melvin
Jones honors, Peace Poster
and drawing winners.
There will be no Saturday
night banquet. The necrol-
ogy service / breakfast on
April 28 will be the same as
usual with remembering
persons who died in 2018,
a pastor's message, and
families of deceased invit-

ed.  Registration will be
done electronically. (See
story.)

• The Journey for Sight
will be on Saturday, May 4
and any proceeds will go
to the Pa. Lions Sight
Conservation & Eye
Research Foundation and
Beacon Lodge.  The gener-
al public will be invited to
the walk indoors at the
Lehigh Valley Mall  in
Whitehall.   Lion Kathy
Fenstermacher is chairing
the event. 

• Lion David Fatzinger
reported that there were
$1,400 in pay-outs from the
Charitable Enterprises lot-
tery calendar up to the cab-
inet meeting date.  More
half-price calendars are
available. 

• The executive com-
mittee voted to approve

the merger of the Slatedale-
Emerald Lions Club and
the Ontelaunee Lions Club
as the Slatedale-Emerald
Lions Club. 

• The district is buying
a brick at Beacon Lodge in
memory of the late Cabinet
Secretary, Lion Cheryl
Fatzinger. 

Call-em-all System
In Effect for 14-K

The phone numbers
we use for the new Call-
em-all System, now in
effect for District 14-K, are
the phone numbers in the
2018-2019 Directory. If you
want to be called/texted
at a different number,
please contact the District
Administrator, Lion Joe
Sizer. 

TATTLE TAILER
BOOSTERS

Emmaus Lions Club
Tatamy - Stockertown Lions Club  
Plainfield Township Lions Club 
Moore Township Lioness Club

INDIVIDUALS
Lion Douglas A. Yingling
Lion Joseph J. Chunko, PDG
Lion Helen L. Chunko
Lion Silas J. Rodenbach
Norma I. Rodenbach
Lion Debbie Lillegard
Lion Vicki  Gehman
Lion Wendy Naugle

Lion Karen Brady, PCC
PGC Fred & Lion Diane Folland
Lion Donald L. Halbfoerster
Lion Bill Halbfoerster. PDG
Lion Glen Santee, PDG
Lion Joanne A. Santee
Lion Daniel Cortazzo
Lion Cindy Kaufman
Lion Don Kaufman, 1st VDG
Lion Kathy Fenstermacher
Lion Katrina Fenstermacher
Lion Rachel Fenstermacher
Lion Mary Neher
Lion Marsha Johnston, PDG
PDG Larry & Carol Snyder
Lion Cheryl A. Fatzinger
Lion David G. Fatzinger
Lion Gus  M. DeRell
Lion Mylic Miller
Lion Connie Taschner
Society of Buffaloes
Lion Tom Kern
Nancy Kern

Lion April R. Kucsan, PDG
Lion Robert S. Kucsan, PDG
Lion Gail Pfeiffer
Lion Ken Lieberman
Lion Doreen Overpeck
Lion Doris Faulds
Lion Paul Stoudt
Lion Marty Lower
Lion Howard E. Bowers
Lion Dennis Butz, PDG
Carol Bowers
Lion Kevin M. Blose
Lion Frieda Soska
Joseph Soska, Sr. 
Kathy Duelley
Keith Lieberman
Diane Bowman
Lion Doreen Overpeck
Lion Doris Faulds
Lion Paul Stoudt
Lion Marty Lower
Lion Howard E. Bowers
Lion Dennis Butz, PDG
Carol Bowers
Lion Kevin M. Blose
Lion Frieda Soska
Joseph Soska, Sr. 
Lion Kathy Duelley
Lion Lowell Hawk, PCC-PDG
Lion Shirley Hawk

Be A Tattle Tailer Booster 
for the 2018-19 Lions Year

Donations:  $5.00 per Individual –– 
$25.00  or  More Per Club for Lions Year

Print INDIVIDUAL NAMES or CLUBS as you wish them to
appear in the TATTLE TAILER and send the appropriate
amount to the address below. Your continued contributions
help make this publication possible. Businesses cannot be
included on the boosters list, but must be inserted as dis-
play advertising. 

Make Checks Payable to: 

LIONS DISTRICT 14-K

Send to:  PDG Wm. J. Halbfoerster, Jr.,

2556 Wood’s Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014

CLUBS
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Poster Winners
Continued from Page 1

or little you have.” 
Coming in third was a

poster showing a cross
with heart, dove, clouds
and U.S. flag by Christina
Andreano, 11, of Easton, a
6th grade student at St.
James School in Wilson,
submitted to the Wilson
Boro Lions. The message:
“Let negativity go, and
allow peace and care for
others to erase hate.”

Fourth place was won
by Ella Patterson, 11, of
Macungie, in 6th grade at
St. Ann School, Emmaus.
Showing raindrops and a
girl with umbrella, it was
submitted to the Emmaus
Lions Club, and had this
message: “Kindness mat-
ters - Treat everyone the
way you would like to be
treated.”

The winners' posters
will be displayed at the
convention and the stu-
dents will be awarded
prizes. 

Third place won  by  Christina Andreano, 11, of Easton

Fourth place won  by Ella Patterson, 11, of Macungie

Convention Committee
Announces Four Seminars



TATTLE TAILER      ★      December 2018  ★ 5


